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Temporary Work at the Entrance to Waterfront Park  

 

In preparation for the construction of the underground cable installation,  our 

construction contractor, Gammon Construction Limited has been commissioned to 

undertake the underground works, which have commenced on 25th November 2024 

and are expected to continue until the Second Quarter of 2025. The park has been 

progressively fenced-off for the staged works, while the park entrance has been 

relocated nearby to remain open. 

 

For park users’ safety, temporary footpaths, additional signage, and indicators have 

been arranged and installed near the fenced-off area. Visitors are kindly reminded to 

use the pedestrian crossing at the Cyberport Road and Information Crescent 

intersection to safely cross and avoid the work site. 

 

To mitigate possible nuisance to the public nearby during the works period, abatement 

measures have also been implemented where appropriate, including the use of quieter 

machinery and complete coverage of dusty materials with non-permeable dust screens, 

to achieve noise reduction and dust control. Should you have any suggestions or 

enquiries, please feel free to contact our Contractor's Public Relations Officer, 

Ms. Mani Wong, at 9136 2767 or Senior Engineer, Mr. Kenneth Leung, at 6383 3369 

directly. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience that the works aforesaid may cause. 

 

 

Annex:  

Location Plan for Fenced-off Area and Temporary Footpaths  
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 Location Plan for Fenced-off Area and Temporary Footpaths  

 


